
 

For Local 8 Members at King County 
June 29, 2022 

   

RATIFICATION VOTE APPROVED 
 
Congratulations, members voted overwhelmingly to ratify your small table 
addendum and the CLA coalition labor agreement! 
 
Next steps, all unions ratify the tentative agreements by July 8th, then King County will 
complete their approval process. We will update you as we learn more as to where 
King County is in the contract approval process. 
 
Questions? Please contact a Union Bargaining Team member or 
your Union Representative Ida Kovacic at 206-441-8880 ext. 117 or 
ida@opeiu8.org. 
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